
Sunday 26th July 2020    17th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 
Dear Parishioners and Friends, 
 
We have had our first week of Holy Mass with a congregation. It has been a strange 
experience all round and we have made some changes to the way we do things as the week 
has progressed. We are happy with the way things are progressing. Fortunately we have not 
had to turn anyone away. The numbers have been well within the 30 allowed. 
 
Father Gerard and myself had hoped to begin to make arrangements to extend our Masses 
further. There have been Masses celebrated in Christ Church this week. We had hoped to 
begin Masses at Holy Saviour’s and to start Sunday Masses, but with the recent 
developments we have discussed things with each other and with the Dean and have 
decided to hold off from these.  
 
In addition, we are still in need of stewards for Holy Saviour’s before we can open in 
accordance with the regulations. 
 
We are very grateful for the time and effort that the current stewards and cleaners have 
contributed to being able to open Sacred Heart. Thank you very sincerely to all of you. 

Prayer Resource - Lord's Day at Home  

If you would like to say the prayers along with the livestream of Mass, the Lord's Day at Home 
resource can help you. This week's Lord's Day at Home prayer document can be found by 
clicking here.   

Masses and times of Private Prayer at Sacred Heart this week. 
 
Sunday  6.30pm – 8.00pm Private Prayer 
Monday 10.00am  Holy Mass (maximum of 30) 
  6.30pm – 8.00pm Private Prayer 
Tuesday 10.00am  Holy Mass (maximum of 30) 
Wednesday 10.00am  Holy Mass (maximum of 30) 
Thursday 10.00am  Holy Mass (maximum of 30) 
  6.30pm – 8.00pm Private Prayer 
Friday  10.00am  Holy Mass (maximum of 30) 
Saturday 10.00am  Holy Mass (maximum of 30) 
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